
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Lawrence Township Awarded $75,000 American Rescue Plan Firefighter Grant

LAWRENCE TOWNSHIP, NJ - Governor Philip D. Murphy and the New Jersey
Department of Community Affairs have awarded Lawrence Township a $75,000
American Rescue Plan Firefighter grant. This funding will be used to provide
protective clothing and equipment to fire department personnel.
Mayor Patricia Hendricks Farmer expressed her gratitude for the grant, stating, "We
are extremely thankful to Governor Murphy and the Department of Community
Affairs for this crucial funding. The safety of our firefighters is paramount, and this
grant will allow us to provide them with the most up-to-date protective gear they
need to serve our community effectively and safely."
"This investment in our fire department is an investment in the safety of our entire
community," Mayor Farmer added. "We look forward to putting these funds to use
and further enhancing the capabilities of our dedicated firefighters."
The township will work closely with the Department of Community Affairs to ensure
compliance with all terms, conditions, and requirements set forth in the grant
agreement.
For more information about the grant and its impact on the Fire Departments in
Lawrence Township, please contact the Township Manager's office.
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